20.

TEESDALE STREET — PROPOSED GIVE WAY CONTROL

Officer responsible Author
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Area Engineer Ph. 371-1013

Corporate Plan Output: 2001/2002 Capital Works Programme

The purpose of this report is to request that the Board recommends to the Council the installation of a
Give Way control against Teesdale Street at its intersection with Roydvale Avenue.

A paved threshold and narrowing in Teesdale Street at its intersection with Roydvale Avenue was
proposed in the 2000/01 Capital Works Neighbourhood Improvement Programme. The previous
Board resolved that the work be held over until the Living Streets workshop was held. After the
workshop in May, the Area Engineer contacted the residents on all sides of the intersection to obtain
their views on the proposed work. All residents expressed the opinion that they would like the physical
structure of the intersection to remain as it is. Some residents thought that a Give Way restriction
against Teesdale Street would be a satisfactory safety improvement.

The reallocation of the funds budgeted for the original project will be the subject of a separate report to
be submitted to the December meeting of the Works and Traffic Safety Committee (or its reconstituted
equivalent).

Recommendation: That it be recommended to the Council that a Give Way control be placed
against Teesdale Street at its intersection with Roydvale Avenue.


Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


